13™ February, 2023

The Chairman

Special Parliamentary Committee on 2022 General Elections
PNG National Parliament
‘Post Office Parliament House

Waigani '

NCD

Dear Sir,
INTEREST TO PARTICIPATE AND CONTRIBUTE IN THE INQUIRY TO THE 2022
GENERAL ELECTIONS

In response to your advertisement regarding the above subject, this institution is organizing
interested individuals from across the different strata of the community to participate in this event
inquiring into the 2022 general elections.

Firstly, we thank your committee for initiating this inquiry, a move fo put light into the election
process and see how it can be made more efficient, effective and economical.
Secondly, this concerned group is comprised of five individuals namely;

(1) David Piamia -Former LLG President

(2) Sebastian Rangdiat Former Telikom Executiev
(3) Linnus Vairop -Educationist

(4) Geslin Rivan -TVET Skill Director

(5) Shirley Kamuso Baining -Community /Ward Trainer/Teacher
This interested group of individuals have met and discussed the four main areas that forms the
basis for this inquiry. A detail submission is being prepared for presentation during this meeting.

)&;&eak‘forwem; to your response to this letter with patience.




